Minutes of Selectmen's Meeting November 29, 1976

Bric F. Tenney, Richard O. Schacht present and Edward C. Clarke presiding

The Selectmen met with Bruce Cuddihy and Wayno Olson to discuss the possibility of securing land for a recreational area. The project is still in limbo but the Selectmen and Bruce Cuddihy and Wayno are very interesting in geting something started.

The Selectmen spent the best part of the night discussing taxes with various taxpayers and making adjustment and abatements where they were applicable, due to mistakes and oversights.

The Selectmen signed checks and paid the bills

Chief Clarke Craig met with the Selectmen and reported for the week. The Selectmen mentioned the dogs on Main Street and what the Police Department and the town can do about it. The Chief will check and see what can be done about a dog officer to pick them up.

The Selectmen worked on a few assessment cards in order to divide properties between owners and checked the mail.

Mesting was adjourned at 10:30 P. M.